
Trailer Refurbishment 2015 

As reported in the news section, our trailer has now been renovated over the summer, making use of the settled 
weather in early September. 

 

 

Here the trailer is shown before the refurbishment started. Note the reference to the '3rd Anchorsholme Scouts' 

on the rear of the trailer. They were the original owners before the group disbanded about twenty years ago, 

when they gifted the trailer to our Society. 

 

The trailer after its make-over. Notice the new cover, designed to shed water from the top of the trailer. Also 

notice the professionalism of the team - not a drop of paint on their clothing! 


